N COOPERATIVE
EXTENSION

MERRY CHRISTMAS EVERYONE FROM YOUR
IREDELL COUNTY 4-H OFFICE!

IMPORTANT REMINDER!! PROJECT BOOKS DUE!

” All 4-H'ers Should Be Able to Turn In a Project Book
for Their Club Work.

Project books will be due in my office by Friday, January 11th, 2019. Please

be sure to be working on your project book. Every 4-H'er in Iredell County should
be able to turnin a project book, even if based solely on what you've done in your
club work. These books pave the way for turning in Portfolios, which pave the way
to possible scholarships down the road. They are not that difficult to do, and they
provide a great way to keep a record of your 4-H activities! If you need
assistance and would like for me to work with you on your book, please feel free
to give me a call and ['ll be happy to do so.

WINTER ENRICHMENT

Winter Enrichment will be held Saturday, January 12, at the Bette
Rae Thomas Recreation Center and the NASCAR Hall of Fame in
Charlotte. Cost for the day, including lunch, is $20.00. | MUST KNOW IF YOU
ARE PLANNING TO ATTEND BY JANUARY 4TH. We will participate in
entertaining workshops and learn how STEM is so important in the racing circuit.
You can pay the $20.00 at any time, but I need your information ASAP. We'll have
a great day!

4-H COUNTY COUNCIL MEETING
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Your 4-H County Council will meet at 6:00 PM, the evening of
Tuesday, January 22nd, here at the Agricultural Resource Center.
We will be planning activities for the upcoming year for the entire county, so itis
important that we have representatives from EVERY club. Please be sure to
schedule to attend this very important meeting.

DISTRICT OFFICERS

District Officers for 4-H are elected annually at Teen Retreat. These



officers are responsible for assisting in planning such events as Winter
Enrichment, as well as assisting with planning events with the State Officers. If
you think you would like to run for District Officer, applications are due in Raleigh
February 1st, 2019, so give me a call and we will discuss it. It would be amazing
to have one of our own moving ahead into a leadership role beyond the county,
as well as an amazing addition to your personal resume when looking at college
applications. You would add some wonderful skills to your own cache of skills in
learning to plan large scale activities, as well as having the experience of working
with 4-H'ers from other counties. You must have been an officer within your own
club on a county level to be considered for a District Officer position, and you
must have been a District Officer to run for a State office.

TEEN RETREAT
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Teen Retreat will be held at Camp Millstone again this year, March
9th and 10th. The camp will be one night this year, rather than two.
Cost will be $65.00 per youth or adult, and will cover meals, lodging, facilities,
insurance and a Teen Retreat T Shirt. | will give out further information as |
receive it, but do plan, if you are 13-18 years old, to come with us and have a
great time that weekend!

Kay Bridges
Iredell County 4-H
704-873-0507
kay_bridges@ncsu.edu
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Stay Connected



